
April 28, 1994 

Dear Mr Nagle 

I have sent you the Model 700 22-250 Varmint Rifle that 

I wrotcto you about. The problem with the rifle is that it fires 

accidently sometimes when you push the safety off. This does 

not happen often but it has happened on several occassions since 

I bought the gun. I have only used the gun once in the last 

couple of years because I do not trust it. 

When I talked to you on the telephone you asked me to send 

you a note to the affect that even if the rifle can be fixed 

that I would like to have you give me the value of the gun 

towards a new model 700 B.D.L. in a 7mm 08 or a243 caliber. lhe 

reason for this as I stated in my letter is that I really don.,t 

want to keep this rifle at all I just don,t trust it. 

Thank you very much for your follow up on this problem I 

have had with this rifle. 

Sincerely 

George J Smith 

8560 W 10 Rd. 

Mesick Michigan 

49668 

Phone (616) 885 1905 

PS05789 


